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In an effort to maintain consistency with WEQ-000 Abbreviations, Acronyms, and Definitions of Terms, we recommend the following changes be made to WEQ-022:
· Introduction replace “Electric Industry Registry” with “EIR”
· Section 022-1.1.6 change “MO” to “MOs” 
As a customer, MISO needs information on the Publication and Approval process.  We request the following reviewed and appropriate changes made to WEQ-022:
· Section 022-3 MISO is concerned that there are “Emergency Change Publication” guidelines but no Normal or Standard guidelines
· Section 022-4 MISO is concerned that there are no longer timeframes for approvals
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